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April 19, 2010 

 

Ms. Monica C. Sanchez 

The Sanchez Firm, LLC 

3445 N. Causeway Boulevard, Suite 902 

Metairie, LA 70002 

 

Dear Ms. Sanchez, 

 

Congratulations!  Based on the nomination submitted by Jeffrey Mitchell at The 

Cochran Firm in Metairie, you have been selected to receive the LSBA’s 2010 Pro 

Bono Publico Award and you will be honored at the Annual Awards Presentation.  The 

Awards will be on Tuesday, May 25, 2010 at 5:00 p.m. at the Louisiana Supreme 

Court in New Orleans. 

 

A brochure recognizing award recipients is distributed at the ceremony.  It includes a 

biographical sketch of no more than 150 words about each award recipient giving their 

background information and explaining why the recipient is receiving the award.  We 

would like to include your biographical sketch in the brochure.  A sample sketch is 

enclosed for reference in compiling your biography.  You may wish to work with your 

nominator in completing the biography.  Due to our short printing deadline, we will 

need your sketch and a current photograph by Friday, April 30, 2010.  Please mail, 

email or drop off your information to Rachael Mills, 601 St. Charles Avenue, New 

Orleans, Louisiana, 70130, rachael.mills@lsba.org. 

 

Please also let us know if you plan to attend the celebration.  For security reasons, we 

will need the names of any other guests you would like to attend in advance of the 

ceremony.  

 

Once again, Congratulations on your award! If you have any questions, please don't 

hesitate to contact me at (800) 421-LSBA (5722) or (504) 566-1600, ext. 146. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Monte T. Mollere 

Access to Justice Director 

Louisiana State Bar Association 
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